
 

September 11, 2013 

Project Linus Video and Special Speaker Yvonne Jones. Also Raffles, Drinks and Treats 
provided, see you here! 

Chapter 78 “GIVES BACK” Campaign is sponsoring: Project Linus-Sacramento  

 
www.projectlinus.org 

*Handmade Blankets for Children and Elderly in Need! Providing Security Through Blankets* 
(Donated*Blankets must be “NEW” of any size or style) 

**Donated*Yarn or Cotton Fabric, must be new or almost new and washable. 

All Donations need to be made through Chapter 78 
CONTACT Person: Mary Ellen McIntyre (916-798-2713) or CSNA_Chapter78@hotmail.com  

**FYI: You're invited to bring your Donations Sept.11th to the Food Service Office at 3pm. 

Anyone, any age, can help these children/seniors. It’s within your power to make a 
difference? 

 

 

Become a Chapter Member for just $12.00 a year.  

CONTACT Person: Michelle Drake, Maria Hernandez or CSNA_Chapter78@hotmail.com  
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